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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Salina Amey <salina_amey@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 12:37 PM
To: Ekobena, Richard (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Salina 

Amey
Subject: Revocation of verbal authorization to inspect sewer line with camera equipment

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Richard, 
 
Yesterday, at the legislative hearing for my appeal of the condemnation of my home and the "order to 
vacate", you asked me to agree to allow you to do a video inspection of my sewer line, and I agreed. 
 
However, after reading through the St Paul Legislative Code, I am now aware that it is unwise for me to grant 
you permission to inspect my sewer line. 
 
All indications are that my home has an "Order to Vacate" on it, which was placed there as part of ongoing 
harassment and reprisal by the City of St Paul Building Official, Steve Ubl, and employees under Steve Ubl who 
have been cooperating with his ongoing harassment and reprisal due to their obligation to obey his orders. 
 
My home has been unjustly placarded, and my constitutional rights have been violated.  
 
It would be imprudent to grant any St Paul officials and/or employees who are participating in this denial of 
basic rights any permissions of any sorts which might be used in a manner which is unethical. 
 
Out of caution and to protect my rights, I am revoking any permission to you to inspect my sewer line. 
 
The decision to condemn my home and order me to leave my home without anyone calling me or asking to 
inspect my home is appalling. If you wish to inspect my home and or sewer line, then send me a letter 
explaining what you want, why you want it, and what the pertinent codes are. 
 
Steve Ubl, St Paul Building Official, ordered my home condemned without just cause, and in the hearing 
yesterday, you stated that you support his condemnation order. 
 
However, it is not normal and customary for your department to condemn homes merely because a 
contractor has walked off of the job. 
 
I consider this condemnation process to be an abuse of power, and I am choosing to maintain all of my legal 
rights. Since you are the "expert" on storm sewers, and are supporting this condemnation process, it is 
prudent of me to recognize that your agenda is in opposition to my rights as a citizen and is in opposition to 
my best interests. 
 
If at a later date it appears that you are a trustworthy public official, I may reconsider my decision. 
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For now, however, DO NOT inspect my private sewer line. 
 
Please send a confirmation of having received this communication. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Salina Amey 


